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Thank you so much for joining us on #yESTROconnect. Within a week from the start of our action “show us your home office set 

up”. We received a dozen applicants who posted their actual or previous home office set up. Some with a beautiful view, some 

with a more or less safe cable situation...  

  

The favourites (by the indisputable Twitter standard of number of likes) are shown here: 

 

 
 



 

 
 

Keep an eye out for upcoming actions on twitter: keep following @ESTRO_RT and #yESTROconnect  

  

Jenny Bertholet & Sophie Perryck   

On behalf of the young committee  
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Sophie Perryck 

 

 

 


